
It has been lovely getting to know the Nursery children and their families. The children have 

settled in well and learnt the routines and rules. It is great to see them forming new friendships, 

exploring the Nursery environment and learning to share with others. Thank you for following 

the school procedures for collection and pick up and wearing masks whilst doing so. 

Winter clothing 

Now the weather is colder, please remember to send your child to school with the following every day: 

 Winter coat (labelled with their name) 

 Hats, scarves and gloves. These must also be labelled with their name. 

 If possible, attach your child’s gloves to a piece of material or elastic and put this 

through the arms of their coat. This stops children from losing their gloves. 

Our topic next half term is ‘Celebrations’.  

Please send in photos of your child celebrating a 

birthday / Christmas / Diwali or any other event 

they have celebrated. 

We hope you have an enjoyable and restful half term break. 

The Nursery Team 

Whitehall Infant School is a five star school with a FRESH approach.  We provide five star  

learning for all, with family at the heart of everything we do.  We teach our children to have  

respect at all times.  We want our children to achieve excellence, whilst being safe and happy.   

Reading books 

Reading books will be sent 

home every Friday. 

Bookbags 

 Please remove your 

child’s work from their 

bookbag every day. 

 Bookbags should only come into 

school containing your child’s  

     reading record and reading books. 

 Please do not leave anything from 

home in your child’s bookbag. 

 Please ensure your child’s bookbag 

is clean and in a good condition. 

Developing Independence 

Over the half term, please teach your 

child to put on their own coat and do 

up their buttons or zip. 

Reminders 

 If your child is ill for any reason, please call the school 

on 01895 590112. 

 If your child is displaying symptoms of Covid (high 

temperature, continuous cough, loss of taste or 

smell), please contact 119 to arrange a test. 

 Please see the flowchart on the next page for a  

     reminder of what to do if your child or someone in  

     your household displays symptoms. 

Autumn Walk 

The children are enjoying looking at the  

changes to our environment in Autumn.  

Why not take an Autumn Walk with your child in 

half term and ask them what changes they can see? 

https://www.whitehall-inf.hillingdon.sch.uk/



